
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 
CALLED BUSINESS MEETING  - AUGUST 15, 2018 AT 6:30PM 

The Personnel Committee has actively recruited applicants for the Part-Time 
Secretary Position.  There were 53 applicants and 15 met some of the  
requirements for the position and 1 applicant met all the requirements.  That 
applicant has 5 years of experience working for a Baptist Church in Roanoke 
where she has been creating the church’s weekly bulletins, special bulletins, 
brochures and flyers.  She also maintains the calendar of events, orders  
supplies, handles correspondence and other general office duties.  The  
committee conducted an interview with her and she exhibited confidence in her 
abilities, was knowledgeable of the duties required of the position and  
completed a work sample with accuracy.  She also presented examples of the 
bulletins, flyers, brochures and a calendar that she maintains at the church in 
Roanoke.  She will be relocating to Poquoson in September. 
 
The Personnel Committee, after prayerful consideration, makes the following 
recommendations for approval by the Church Body: 
 
1. Gloucester Point Baptist Church to make an offer of employment to 
 Susan Tibbetts to fill the position of Part-Time Secretary effective 
  September 17, 2018 with a starting salary of $12,500.00.  The church  
 office hours will remain unchanged. 
 
2. Mrs. Tibbetts has requested 2 days off in October for a prior commitment 
 and the Personnel Committee recommends that these days be granted with 
 pay.  Subsequent leave time will be in accordance with the Personnel  
 Policy. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

DEACON RECOMMENTION FOR  CALLED BUSINESS MEETING 8/15 

The Deacons recommend purchase of an automated external defibril-

lator (AED) for the church in case of an emergency.  It is recommend-

ed that up to $1600 be allocated from the General Fund for this ex-

pense. 
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GUINEA JUBILEE FLOAT INTEREST MEETING 

All Ages: Children, Youth and Adults  

Wednesday, August 15th, 2018 from 6:00 pm- 6:30 pm  

We will be meeting in the Fellowship Hall to discuss the Guinea  

Jubilee Float building and parade. We will need adults volunteering to  

help build the float, decorate the float and children, youth and adults to  

participate in the parade. 

 

 

YOUTH VBS  

Come join us during the week of August 20th—24th!  We will meet from 

6:00pm—8pm.  There will be dinner, bible study, crafts and games! 

If you are interested in helping out with meals during the week, contact 

Seth Gandee. 

 

 

WMU PICNIC: 

WMU Ladies, you are invited to our annual picnic at the Breaks’ home on 

Tuesday, August 21st at 6pm.  Bring your spouse or friend.  Limited  

seating so you need to sign up in the Narthex by Sunday, August 19th 

(or contact Linda Breaks at 642-4266).  Bring a salad, vegetable or  

dessert.  Turkey, rolls and beverages will be provided. 

 

 
WMU will be collecting school supplies for the back to school drive 

sponsored by Connected Communities and the G.U.E.S.T. Program.   

Please place donated supplies in the collection box in the Narthex by  

August 19th.  Contact Laraine Sentz at757-876-3273 if you have any  

questions. 

 

 

Women’s Get-Away at Eagle Eyrie: 

Please contact Pauline Littell (804-815-8030) if you are interested in going to 

the Women’s Get-Away at Eagle Eyrie scheduled for November 2-3 or  

3-4, 2018.  Information and sign-up sheets have been posted on the WMU bulle-

tin board in the Narthex. 

 

 

NOTICE:  Vision articles are due no later than August 16th at 9am. 
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Ashley Jo and Osvaldo Zepeda have  

been blessed with the birth of their baby girl 

Charlotte JoElla! 

 

She arrived on Saturday, August 4th, 

weighing 8 lbs, 12 oz and is 21 inches long! 

 

Congratulations to her Parents and her 

 

Great Grandfather, John Adams  

 

and her 

 

Grandmother, Teresa Kelley. 
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SPECIAL ANNOUNCENT 

 
Alyssa & Tim Owens have been blessed with 

the birth of their baby boy! 

 

He arrived on Thursday, August 9th,  

weighing 5 lbs. 6 oz.  Four weeks early! 

(Alyssa and baby doing well) 

 

Congratulations to his Parents and his 

 

Sister Elaine and Brother Abram, 

 

 Grandparents, Connie & Brian Stewart. 

 

and  

 

Great Grandparents, Queenie & Charlie Holt. 

 

His parents are contemplating a 

special name for him! 
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